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Subject: Dorian Place Land Use Study - Meeting Sept. 4th

Hi Alan and Clement,

[ am unable to attend the meeting on Sept. 4th. Please accept this e-mail as my support
for the zoning change.

Hello Chair, council and staff, my name is: Nancy Lott and | am here to voice my support
of including Dorian Place as part of the intensification of Vaughan’s new Official Plan;

| believe that this is good planning and also takes into consideration the proposed
changes being implemented by our neighboring cities of Markham and Richmond Hill for

this immediate area;

| also feel that this will better serve the community as a whole and align with the new
regional transportation network plan being proposed for the 407 corridor and rapid

transit lines;

As well with the future extension of the Yonge subway line the nature of the community
will evolve and this proposed development will serve to better address those changes;

| believe that the City of Vaughan has been progressive and forward thinking to take this
initiative and lead this process so that both the needs of the Dorian Place residents as
well as those of the rest of Thornhill are taken into consideration in an enlightened and

insightful manner.

And lastly this is an example of a forward thinking approach to development which
collaboratively shapes the future of our neighborhood and city and does not leave it to
proceed in a hap hazard fashion. It is something we can all be proud of.

Thank you.



